
 

 
 
 
April 26, 2018 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Suite 500 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
RE:  Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. – Name changed to CBTS Technology Solutions LLC 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff, 
 
This filing is to notify the Commission that Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc., a VoIP provider, changed its 
name to CBTS Technology Solutions LLC.  The Commission, pursuant to File No. CN-2018-0121 previously 
approved this name change, but unfortunately, in this name change filing the VoIP service inadvertently 
was left off the list of services provided by Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. 
 
Therefore, please change the Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. name as it applies to VoIP service to CBTS 
Technology Solutions LLC.     
 
If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to call me on (513)397-1296. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Kathleen M. Campbell 
 
Kathleen M. Campbell 
Regulatory Specialist 


